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NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

Humboldt Bay Fire and CAL FIRE Chief Officers Complete the National 

Fire Academy Executive Fire Officers Program 

 

 
Humboldt Bay Fire and CAL FIRE are happy to announce that two Humboldt County Area Fire Chiefs have 

graduated from the National Fire Academy’s Executive Fire Officer Program. Humboldt Bay Fire Chief Sean 

Robertson and CAL FIRE Humboldt- Del Norte Unit Battalion Chief Bo Lee recently completed the four year 

program with courses of study in Executive Development, Executive Analysis of Community Risk Reduction, 

Executive Analysis of Fire Service Operations in Emergency Management and Executive Leadership. 

 

Congratulations Chief Robertson and Chief Lee, thank you for your dedication to lifelong learning to better 

serve our community! 
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